
 
 
 
 

 
 

November 2020 
 
 
 
Dear School Colleagues, 
 
 
 
A member of your school community has been invited to an online interview with the University of Bristol, for entry 
to University commencing in September 2021. 
 
We know that for many of our applicants and interviewees, access to suitable ICT equipment, reliable internet 
connections, and an environment where our candidates can focus is not possible at home. 
 
We therefore kindly request that your school or college can provide the conditions that will give your student the 
very best chances of success at interview, should they require it. 
 
Your support to consider the following provision for your student would be appreciated: 
 

• Access to a school laptop or desktop PC, to include an integrated or peripheral webcam, plus 
microphone and speakers (or headset). 

• Access to a stable school internet connection, either wired or WiFi, minimum 1.5 Mbps upload/download 
speed. 

• Access to a quiet room or space, free from interruptions or distractions. 
 
We would greatly appreciate and welcome the support of any or all the above to suit the particular needs of your 
students. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
University of Bristol Admissions 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Enquiries Team 
31 Great George Street 
Bristol BS1 5QT 
+44 (0)117 394 1649 
choosebristol-ug@bristol.ac.uk 
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